
 
 

 
The Radcliffe School 

Aylesbury Street West, Wolverton, Milton Keynes MK12 5BT 
Telephone: 01908 682 222     
Email:  admin@radcliffeschool.org.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs P Lawson 

26 February 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The Radcliffe School Open Day 
 
As you are aware, The Radcliffe School really values each individual student and is 
continually seeking to consult with all parents to ensure that we provide the best possible 
learning experiences we can.  To help sustain these aims we would like to invite you to an 
Open Day on Wednesday 6 March 2019. 
 
This event has been structured for you to be able to see our normal working practice and 
help you really understand what your child experiences on a daily basis.   
 
You will each be greeted by tour guides who will give you an all access tour of the whole 
working school and have the opportunity to visit lessons to experience the fantastic 
sessions that are delivered every day. 
 
To secure your place for this event, could I please ask that you indicate on the booking slip 
below which tour you would like to join and return it to school for the attention of Mr Truan 
by 4 March 2019. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Truan 
Assistant Head Teacher 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Please complete and return to Mr Truan by 4 March 2019. 
 
The Radcliffe School Open Day - Wednesday 6 March 2019 
 

Parent/Carer Name Student Name Tour 1 
9.00 – 10.15 

Tour 2 
11.15 – 12.25 

Tour 3 
1.40 – 2.45 

 
 
 

    

 
 
 

    

 


